
In light of Governor Evers’ and the new Archdiocesan directives, 
there is some information that we would like to communicate with 
you. 
 
Parish Office 
 
Our Parish Office is now closed until further notice.  Staff will be working remotely and will 
continue to check voice and e-mail messages.  Our drop slot is located on the brown 
employee entrance for contributions or anything else you may need to drop off.  We will 
continue to serve you as best we can during this time of isolation. 
 
Mass and Prayer Services 
 
Here are a few details you should know: 
 
1. Fr. Jeff & Fr. Thomas continue to offer Mass privately each day, keeping all parishioners 

 and their intentions in prayer.  Mass intentions are prayed for as scheduled.  

2. Mary Maberry, Pastoral Council Chairperson, has invited the parishioners and 
community at-large to collectively join in prayer from the comfort & safety of home. All 
are encouraged to pray the rosary or any form of prayer every Tuesday evening beginning 
at 7 pm for the parish, community, country, and world during the Covid-19 pandemic. 

3. The Church Spaces and Adoration Chapel are now CLOSED until further notice, in 
 keeping with all health directives. 

4. The Archbishop sent to all the parishes the difficult news that all parishes are to cancel 
 Palm Sunday and Holy Week masses.  While we are so sad to hear this news, it is 
 understandable.  We will continue uploading videos to our website including the 
 rosary and the upcoming weekend masses for you to view and participate at home.  

5. The 106th Street Site will be open beginning Monday, March 30th between the hours of 
 8 am until 12 noon for private, individual prayer time.   Please enter the West doors 
 and be seated in the two designated sections on the Lincoln Street side only.  Please 
 remember to practice social distancing - there can be NO MORE THAN 10 People in 
 the church at any given time. 

6. There will be individual confessions offered Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays from 
 11 am until 12 noon at our 106th Street site. 

 
Sacraments of  RCIA and 1st Communion 
 
Sadly, these scheduled celebrations have been postponed until further notice.  
 

Please take care and be well during these uncertain times and 
know we are here for you. 


